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Home-time Arrangements – Effective from Thursday 5th September  

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I hope you had a lovely Summer. It is lovely seeing all of the children back in school. I am writing to you 
today regarding small changes to our home time arrangements. Our aim is to make home-time run as 
smoothly as possible for both you, the parents and carers, and our staff.  
 
Change of exit for Year 6 
During Covid, we started to utilise the exit that leads onto the Children’s Centre carpark due to social 
distancing. Now that the centre is fully operational, and social distancing is no longer required, we are 
reducing the number of children leaving via this exit. Due to this, Y6 children will now exit the school 
through the side door that the children enter through of a morning. Year 4 will continue exiting through 
the Children’s Centre exit as normal, for the time being.  
 
All other exits for the children remain the same, with Year 6 being the only change.  
 
Reception and Nursery Request  
In order to ease congestion, we are kindly 
requesting for parents of our reception and nursery 
children to enter the Key-Stage 2 playground as 
normal, but enter and exit the Key-stage 1/EYFS 
playground via the football cages. This will enable 
years 3 and 5 staff to dismiss their children more 
efficiently. Please see the illustration to the right for 
a visual – the yellow being the desired path to 
collect your children.  
 
Once you have collected your children, please do 
aim to leave the playground promptly.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out. The leadership team and pastoral will be on 
the playground to assist.  
 
Thank you for your support and understanding. 
 
Mr Hanlon  
Assistant Headteacher  
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